
IlllllsllllP

^tiXAVD

gs

June 10, 1931,

The Registrar, 
McGill University.

Dear Mr, Matthews,

1 am enclosing a letter from 
Dean Ira MacKay together with one addressed to 
Etofessor Sugars from Mr. Sharp, of Sharp, 
Mliae and Company. Please note the last v 
graph of Mr. Milne’s letter, 
or third time this 
has happened.

__ pa ra­
chis is the second 

year that this sort of thing

V:: Uo we not include on our list 
for convocation the donors of prizes in all 
Faculties, particularly those resident in 
Montreal? If not, they should certainly be 
invited each year and I would be glad if you 
would give this your personal attention. We 
cannot afford to incur this sort of bad feeling.

Yours faithfully.
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